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Class Requirements – 2020 
     Support Class Unit (SCU)                        December 18, 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To ensure all students are well-equipped with the resources they need for a successful year of 
learning from day one, we are pleased to be able to provide this information to you before the 
Christmas Holidays. It is hoped that all families use this time to gather the necessary resources 
for their child and child’s classroom. Having these necessary resources ensures the smooth and 
successful operation of the classroom learning environment, where students have the best 
chance to flourish.  
 
Stage Two Supplies and Resources 
Please supply the following items to your class teacher in 2020. 
 

• A paint shirt labelled with your child’s name (an old short sleeve adult shirt or blouse can 
be put on backwards and buttoned) 

• 2 glue sticks (Bostik Glu Stik is preferred) 
• 1 box of tissues and packet of baby wipes 
• 1 student eraser 
• 4 whiteboard markers 
• A library bag if you do not already have one 
• $40.00 cooking money will be needed for Semester One (a note will be sent out early in 

Term One with other payment requests). 
 

We thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or are 
experiencing any financial difficulty, please see your child’s class teacher early in 2020 or contact 
our front office. 
 
Wishing your family a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful break together.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mr Nathan Neilson           Ms Maria Howard 
 Proud Principal                                                                                 SCU Assistant Principal 
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